
 

           

 

   

           

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

                                                               

       

  

 

 
 

 

                       

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Tikipunga Primary School 

Kia taki manawa ai te aronga wawata, te ekenga hoki o pae tawhiti 

Respecting aspirations, walking together, achieving our goals 

PANUI 14th November 2024 

 

From Whaea Cherise: 
 

Kia ora Koutou 

  

Week 5 already! 

 

Last week we finished off our school wide testing week with an 

awesome celebration raising funds for Gumboot Friday. Our Kiwiana 

Day was a real hit with everyone, and Matua Wiremu and the KiVA 

team put on a fun day of sports and activities for all our Tamariki. 

 

Last week we also popped out a newsletter about our prizegiving 

dates which are as follows: 

 

Junior Prizegiving: 

Thursday 12th December 9am in our school hall 

 

Middles and Senior Prizegiving: 

Friday 13th December 11am at Tikipunga High School Auditorium  

 

Another important date is Monday 25th November. We will be having 

an early finish on this day.  

 

Our Kaiako will be looking at the new Math Curriculum getting ready 

for implementation next year. 

 

Early Finish: Monday 25th November – 12.30pm finish. 

 

We are still waiting for our swimming pool to come up to 

temperature. Once we hit the magic number, we will be opening it 

up and starting our swimming lessons. Watch this space for when 

Tamariki will need to bring their swimwear. 

 

Later this term we will be having a ‘Lock Down’ drill. Our lock down is 

important and is used to secure our site in the event of dangerous 

animals or an intruder on the school site, or in some cases on Police 

request. We will support the children through the drill and finish with a 

debrief in class. 

 

With the weather starting to warm up it is important that our students 

are prepared for the hot days. We encourage our Tamariki to wear a 

hat and light clothing, so please remember to pack a hat and a 

drink bottle as we head into the summer months. 

 

Have an awesome week whanau.  

 

Nāku nā  

Whaea Cherise  

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

OUR DETAILS: 
Principal:   

Cherise Backhouse-Wilson 

Address: 

11 Tania Place 

Tikipunga 

Whangarei 0112 

Phone:  

09 437 0743  

0800 845 477 

Email: 

admin@tikiprimary.school.nz 

Office Hours:  

8.00am—3.30pm 

  

 

2024 TERM DATES: 
Term 4 

14 October – 18 December 

 

2025 START DATE: 

3 February 2025 
 

 

SCHOOL HOURS: 
 

School Begins      8.30am 

Morning Tea 

10.30am—11am 

Lunch 

1.00pm—1.30pm 

School Finishes    2.30pm 

 

 

GATES  
Please remember that our 

gates are closed during the 

day. 

 

ABSENCES: 
Please let us know your child 

is absent before 9.30am. 

After this time, you will 

receive a text from the 

school.  It is important for us 

to have great 

communication regarding 

absence. 
 

HAVE YOU MOVED OR 

CHANGED YOUR PHONE 

NUMBER? 

Please let Whaea Lena 

know so she can keep 

the records up to date. 

This really helps if we 

need to get in touch with 

you. 



 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

        
                
 
                                                                      
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                
                         
                                                                                                     
   
 
           
     
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
     
                                                                                                                                       
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
         
                                            
 
 
                        
      
                                                                                                      
 
    
 
         
                   
 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

           
 

 

    

 

 

 

 
 

IMPORTANT KURA DATES: 

 

Monday 18th November  Road Patrol Training Day – Year 5’s for next year 

Wednesday 20th November       Rooms 1 & 2 at Tikipunga High School Fun Run 

Thursday 21st November        New Entrant Vision & Hearing Screening 

Monday 25th November  EARLY FINISH – 12.30pm 

Monday 25th November  Board Hui – 4.30pm at Te Ora Hau, Corks Road 

Wednesday 27th November Road Patrol Fun Day 

Wednesday 4th December Year 6 Taonga Presentation 

Friday 6th December  Junior/Middle Syndicates Colour Runs 

Thursday 12th December  Junior Prizegiving 

Friday 13th December  Middles/Senior Prizegiving 

Wednesday 18th December Last Day of School for this year  
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Harold needs 
your help!! 

We've teamed up with One Good Kiwi, an initiative by One New Zealand. Please help us 

get our share of $100k by downloading the free 'One Good Kiwi' app and voting for Life 

Education Trust Whangarei. 

Download the app here: https://onegoodkiwi.nz/ios or https://onegoodkiwi.nz/android 

Visit https://onegoodkiwi.one.nz/ for more info 

Thanks for all the support! 

 

 

 

https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__www.facebook.com_onenzofficial-3F-5F-5Fcft-5F-5F-255b0-255d-3DAZUInqV29IgUHZrPE0ZqrdpinSvEMTCR49FlPraqLY80RnwAvGIswHUl7W5GoeNqTDKoAkskPmeE9cWawtoYLckIg4AsdcjdvTZRhie8l1qNqNssSqKBoov2NB-2DD25wrYYgwyE-2DfXUEbkZBt1w9Jz9TgEK24-2DmYsIUwvbtrlw9-2Dz8FHEWz-5FhlTmjYyhRl8VRCQn-2DyQnsInprcsdqIgbbBDwa-26-5F-5Ftn-5F-5F-3D-2D-255dK-2DR&d=DwMF_w&c=_Zm2Kb9yJrso4r0-N78Ezl-a6DfgMbIISn5tZXXqWk4&r=HjNu0z9xQTVUbbJ0NIvoTt5Cvn8rYp42tlX8DfVB7-w&m=CDeG2conK-6alRuPPPYvOCwb6z0ljiS1fomJzZtQouR8UQhBjuXilkQzcmjueGuW&s=Iamw5Mz9Z58h3F6NE4b5nLuubn0_9dvVF1Lg-bz3f_0&e=
https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__l.facebook.com_l.php-3Fu-3Dhttps-253A-252F-252Fonegoodkiwi.nz-252Fios-253Ffbclid-253DIwZXh0bgNhZW0CMTAAAR12NJG8CKMhv-2DhmhKhjtgUKganvZwf4l-2DpJP-2DtuXCIRUjFsWnpaZSw0S04-5Faem-5FL4JF5FZPCjSmYeVJ8xL4Rg-26h-3DAT0Nwvp6PrMB30NtW7F4gSGb8oog5YnQU82RNZZscFBxl7BvNNsFeCJSjrrIbqqstHf5Th2mz4rtgdaeP2cNIVWlFVIa-2DwJ6dlDypfgpg2vfTQQS29Uvi8ZYRi-2D8KZy8Qw-26-5F-5Ftn-5F-5F-3D-2DUK-2DR-26c-255b0-255d-3DAT2yNoGpl2lGggCzZDn0OJureJdhFB2qQg13B48GaAMjrXoApJ0d2SOXuMPF33VWjqHqTXW-2DSM9814uHAyjCgHa90tEDcNXLMzfqQA5f8uTuZ-2DiQ8KV4TUMW-2DiyQiT1K315p4YIctRrt5E8U1Aw0PhYojyiq-5FY-5FScqYE9F8AU9kPf2-2DN7NQwTjbBX35YmAQMF807h-2Dpb0y72agRIKWlx0rSPHt3Ea4R731HDe0w&d=DwMF_w&c=_Zm2Kb9yJrso4r0-N78Ezl-a6DfgMbIISn5tZXXqWk4&r=HjNu0z9xQTVUbbJ0NIvoTt5Cvn8rYp42tlX8DfVB7-w&m=CDeG2conK-6alRuPPPYvOCwb6z0ljiS1fomJzZtQouR8UQhBjuXilkQzcmjueGuW&s=yt5aoeb-cwzig8PIbA9zvkA9e4zNNF95SzaSIiUlcT0&e=
https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__onegoodkiwi.nz_android-3Ffbclid-3DIwZXh0bgNhZW0CMTAAAR12NJG8CKMhv-2DhmhKhjtgUKganvZwf4l-2DpJP-2DtuXCIRUjFsWnpaZSw0S04-5Faem-5FL4JF5FZPCjSmYeVJ8xL4Rg&d=DwMF_w&c=_Zm2Kb9yJrso4r0-N78Ezl-a6DfgMbIISn5tZXXqWk4&r=HjNu0z9xQTVUbbJ0NIvoTt5Cvn8rYp42tlX8DfVB7-w&m=CDeG2conK-6alRuPPPYvOCwb6z0ljiS1fomJzZtQouR8UQhBjuXilkQzcmjueGuW&s=rTpr_V43rX-W-om2Kmxt2kNyguGs2mwAndMHEtx2pv0&e=
https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__onegoodkiwi.one.nz_-3Ffbclid-3DIwZXh0bgNhZW0CMTAAAR3WahRrvxvThwuRhID6Yfp64TseO3eU4702LLDnjPcCkZl2bDdm1MfoWa4-5Faem-5FW-5FVV4QhOlRQ-2Dzvy0TgYAVQ&d=DwMF_w&c=_Zm2Kb9yJrso4r0-N78Ezl-a6DfgMbIISn5tZXXqWk4&r=HjNu0z9xQTVUbbJ0NIvoTt5Cvn8rYp42tlX8DfVB7-w&m=CDeG2conK-6alRuPPPYvOCwb6z0ljiS1fomJzZtQouR8UQhBjuXilkQzcmjueGuW&s=V-0BfDSkz6WICWL-gUffbibk9j1b1r0lMHdnWVNodo0&e=

